
 

 

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5 

Director of Buildings and Grounds 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Date: Dec. 21, 2024 

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent 

Waterloo School District Board of Education 

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds 

Buildings and Grounds Board Report 

Zahnow  

Addition update:  

 Flooring is being installed  

 Cabinets are going up 

 Exterior work is almost complete  

Rogers 

Settling update: 

 All Type tree service will be removing dead tree behind fence line near power line. 

  Building has moved again held meeting on 12/12/2024 to discuss options.  

 10 year H/LS survey completed  

Gardner 

 Mold removal and painting in gym over Christmas break.  

Jr. High 

 Nothing new to report 

High school 

 Court yard landscaping is complete. 

 Cooling tower project going out to bid 

Buildings and Grounds Committee  

N/A 

Transportation Committee  

10 passenger Van Bid opening 12/11/24 


